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the shipment.Paperback. Publisher: Hohai University Press Pub.
Date :2007-07-01 The existing primary school mathematics
textbooks. although more than one version. but given the
special nature of mathematics. whether it is one to teach. to
teach the Soviet Union. or the Beijing Normal University. etc.
versions of the materials. although the choice of topics in
mathematics. mathematics and other aspects of the problem
presented there may be differences. but contains the basic
knowledge. basic methods. important mathematical ideas and
problem-solving strategies are similar. even highly consistent.
These core. students learn basic math part is the need to
master. With this knowledge. methods and strategies. students
can learn all the math for content generation of replication.
analogy effect. In view of this consideration. we PEP and Su
Jiaoban materials such as primary national standard
modeled. organized the compilation of this series. Editor s
combined her years of front-line teaching of mathematics
education practice and reflection. for a full set of all
elementary school mathematics textbooks in the core of basic
knowledge. methods and strategies of the system in order. and
then arranged...
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